
 

SPOKANE COUNTY 
FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT No. 8 

 
NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

November 10, 2020 
6:00 p.m. 

 
All persons wishing to observe or participate in the meeting may do so via Zoom: Join from a PC, 

Mac, iPad, iPhone or Android Device at https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3712607781 
 

One tap mobile 
+12532158782, 3712607781# US (Tacoma) 

  +16699009128, 3712607781# US (San Jose) 

    Dial by your location 
    +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 
    +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose) 
    +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 
    +1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown) 
    +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
    +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 
 
    Meeting ID: 371 260 778 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Fire Commissioners of Fire 
Protection District No. 8, Spokane County, Washington, will hold a public 
hearing on Tuesday, November 10, 2020, 6:00 pm, via Zoom; meeting ID 
371 260 778.  The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public 
comment on revenue sources for Spokane County Fire Protection District 
No. 8’s General Expense Fund for the year 2021. 
 

Board of Fire Commissioners 
 
 
FOR SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS/TRANSLATION SERVICES call 509-926-6699, fax 509-
924-8358, or email admin@scfd8.org 48 hours in advance.  SCFD8 assures nondiscrimination 
in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, and Civil Rights Restoration Act of 
1987 (P.O. 100.259) and the Americans with Disabilities Act.  For more information with respect 
to accessibility of Spokane County Fire District 8, please contact Division Chief Chris Wyrobek 
at 509-926-6699. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3712607781
mailto:admin@scfd8.org

